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DATE: 7/8/2025 
SUBJECT: Structure fire on 2800 block of Wellington Street 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Structure Fire 
CASE NO.: 25007993 
INCIDENT DATE: 7/8/2025 
INCIDENT TIME: 1758 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 2817 Wellington Street 

 

Structure Fire on 2800 block of Wellington Street

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Duluth Fire Department responded at 5:58 PM on Tuesday, July 8, 2025 to a report of a
structure fire on the 2800 block of Wellington Street. Crews from Downtown, Lincoln Park, and Spirit
Valley responded to a cooking fire that was extinguished by the resident. Duluth Police Department
assisted in safely evacuating the resident.

 

No injuries were reported in the incident. Damage is estimated at $15K.

 

Duluth Fire Department thanks its partners at St. Louis County Emergency Services/911 dispatch and
Duluth Police Department for their assistance in the response.

 

 

###

  

  


